
 

S T A T E  O F  M A I N E

DE P A R T M E N T  OF EN V I R O N M E N T A L  PR O T E C T I O N 
 
 
 
 
 

 PAUL R. LEPAGE           DARRYL N. BROWN 

GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER 

 
 

March 22, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Jennifer Robinson 
Compliance Officer 
Phoenix Salmon US, Inc. 
jennifer.robinson@cookeaqua.com     Sent via e-mail 
 
 
RE: Atlantic Salmon Aquaculture General Permit #MEG130000 

APPROVAL – Notice of Intent for Deep Cove #MEG130023 / W009065-6H-A-N 
 
 
Dear Ms. Robinson: 
 
Enclosed, please find a Department Order granting coverage for Phoenix Salmon US Inc.’s 
Black Island South facility under the Atlantic Salmon Aquaculture General Permit #MEG130000, 
which was issued on September 22, 2008, and subsequent modification which was issued on 
March 2, 2011. 
 
Copies of the final (9/22/08) Maine Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (MEPDES) permit 
#MEG130000 and final (3/2/11) MEPDES permit modification were previously mailed to you.  
The final permit and permit modification are also available to view and download 
at:http://www.maine.gov/dep/blwq/docstand/wd/atlantic_salmon_aquaculture/index.htm.  Please 
read the permit and modification and all attached conditions carefully.  You must follow the 
conditions in the order to satisfy the requirements of law.   
 
Any interested person aggrieved by a Department determination made pursuant to applicable 
regulations, may appeal the decision following the procedures described in the attached DEP 
FACT SHEET entitled “Appealing a Commissioner’s Licensing Decision.” 
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If you have any questions regarding the matter, please feel free to call me at 207-485-2281. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bill Hinkel 
Division of Water Quality Management 
Bureau of Land and Water Quality 
bill.hinkel@maine.gov 
 
 
Enc. 
 
ec: Matt Young and Lori Mitchell, MeDEP   

Diantha Robinson and Sylvia Brann, MeDMR    
Sandy Mojica, USEPA  
File #W9065 
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